
From: jea381@bellsouth.net <jea381@bellsouth.net>
To:  

Date: 3/3/2010 3:32:24 PM
Subject: Website email from Jan Aiken

In the Anderson Independent, it stated that 26,000 disabled human beings would be cut from special 
programs that are very much needed throughout our state. Please tell me Mr. Bryant why is it that 
millions of live, human beings can be murdered in our country, right here in our state and it is allowed 
and never questioned. But here this many citizens who are specially challenged are gonna be 
dropped, forgot about and lost due to this. I realize you are just one man, but can you please help 
people find out why this is? Thankyou
 

Jan Aiken
 
381 Chamlee Road
 
Anderson, SC 29626
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